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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: Mary Murphy Boyd 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 8:09 PM
To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Peaked Hill Pastures

Hi there, 
I'm writing to express my interest in exploring the options for the Peaked Hill Pastures property.  As a recipient of a town 
youth lot, I am deeply committed to making similar opportunities available to other folks who want to dig their roots into 
Chilmark.   I think that we have a unique opportunity with a lot this size to really create some interesting options to support 
a variety of housing opportunities. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Mary Murphy Boyd 
 




